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November 7, 2006 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Please find attached a “Title Only” resolution requesting Common Council approval of plats 

required as part of the acquisitions of permanent limited easements for State and Federal aid 
projects; North Humboldt Avenue Bridge Over Milwaukee River and North Humboldt 
Avenue Bridge over Commerce Street and Common Council authorization to proceed with 

the acquisition of easements as shown on the permanent limited easement plats.  It is our 
intent to insert the body of the resolution in this jacket prior to the November 21, 2006 

meeting of the Public Works Committee.  There is no funding involved with this resolution.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
 

 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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